
DIPLOMA STUDENTS ORIENTATION. 

The Department of Extra Mural Studies held an orientation for the May intake Diploma students on 22nd 

May 2015. The students will be taking the various Diploma courses under the Department of Extra 

Mural Studies. 

During the orientation the over 500 students were introduced to everything they need to know about 

the services, facilities and various academic and non-academic opportunities offered by the university. 

There were presentations touching on the various courses, use of facilities like computer labs and 

libraries, the students’ portal for online courses registration and general information about the 

university. 

The Department of Extra Mural management and staff wish all the Diploma students the very best in 

their studies and encourage all students to fully utilize all the campus services and facilities to enjoy an 

all rounded educational experience.  


